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Bayview Transportation Improvements Project 
 

Notice of Availability of Final Environmental Assessment (EA) and Finding of No Significant 
Impact (FONSI) 

 
The City and County of San Francisco (City) is proposing to improve the existing roadway system and 
create a multimodal transportation network within the Southeast Community of San Francisco.  The City, 
in cooperation with the California Department of Transportation (Caltrans), as assigned by the Federal 
Highway Administration, has released a Final Environmental Assessment (Final EA) and signed a 
Finding of No Significant Impact (FONSI) for the Bayview Transportation Improvements Project (BTI 
Project). The purpose of the BTI Project is to improve traffic operations within the BTI Project area to 
accommodate approved planned growth, develop a more direct access route from U.S. Highway 101 and 
Interstate 280 to the Candlestick Point and Hunters Point Shipyard areas, and provide multimodal access 
to the BTI Project area linking it to the rest of San Francisco and the Bay Area region. A public meeting 
to accept comments on the Draft EA was held on July 8, 2013. Information describing the BTI Project, 
including potentially significant environmental effects identified in the Draft EA, and responses to 
comments received during the Draft EA circulation period, are included in the Final EA.  
 
Final Environmental Document (Final EA and FONSI) Availability 
 

• Online: http://sfdpw.org/index.aspx?page=59  
• Libraries: The Bayview/Anna E. Walden Branch Library, 5075 3rd Street, San Francisco, CA; 

San Francisco Library, 100 Larkin Street, San Francisco, CA 
• Caltrans District 4: Office of Local Assistance, 111 Grand Avenue, Oakland, CA 94623 
• CCSF Department of Public Works: 30 Van Ness Avenue, 5th Floor, San Francisco, CA 
• Community Window on the Shipyard, see Saul Bloom, Arc Ecology, 1331 Evans Street, San 

Francisco, CA 94124  
 
Technical documents can be reviewed online at: http://sfdpw.org/index.aspx?page=59 at CCSF 
Department of Public Works, or at the Caltrans District 4 Office.  
 
For individuals with sensory disabilities, this document can be made available on compact disc (CD). To 
obtain a copy in this alternate format, please call or write to City and County of San Francisco, 
Department of Public Works, Attention: Frank Filice, 30 Van Ness Avenue, 5th Floor, San Francisco, CA 
94102, and (415) 558-4011.  Services for the Deaf and Hearing Impaired can be reached at (415) 557-
5533 or (415) 557-5534 (Voice) or use California Relay Service at 1(800) 735-2929 (TDD), or 1 (800) 
735-2922 (Voice) or 711  
 


